




























































Minutes for the December 17, 2019 City Council meeting  pg 31 

 

Councilman Russel noted that in 2020, the Hancock Park District will be celebrating its fifth (50th) year 

anniversary.  During that time, they have had two (2) Directors.  In celebration of their anniversary, they 

are hosting a walk in all of the parks in the order that the parks were brought into the Park District with 

the first one being January 4, 2020 beginning at Civitan Park.  Mayor Muryn added that the Hancock Park 

District rents snow shoes and also cross-country skis if needed. 

 

Councilman Hellmann noted that Ordinance No. 2019-015 (Utility Billing software) has been tabled for 

quite some time and asked if it falls off the agenda beginning in 2020.  Mayor Muryn replied yes it does. 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

President of Council Pro-Tem Russel adjourned City Council at 9:13pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________   ________________________________ 

       CLERK OF COUNCIL              COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEM 




